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Info Sought on Falls City Wreck 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Police Department is asking for the public's assistance in gathering
information on a Monday morning wreck.  

Between 10:30 and 11:30 a wreck occurred at the intersection of 14th and Harlan Streets. One car
was southbound on Harlan and the other was westbound on 14th Street. Both drivers told the
investigating officer they thought they had the green light.

Anyone that may have seen the wreck is asked to contact the Falls City Police Department at
402-245-4422.  
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